
Good afternoon, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with your weekly Newsletters for your 

child’s online learning for the week of April 20th to 24th.  These will be posted in each Homeroom Team 

for your child to have access to as well.  

Thank you so much for your patience and support as we had a good first week navigating Microsoft 

Teams with our students and learning alongside one another. We have attached a document that 

teachers have spent some time reviewing with their students this week while in their new virtual 

classrooms. Students have been reminded that these are still our learning spaces which are to be 

treated similarly to their classrooms at HMMS. We expect the 3R’s to be followed and to be aware of 

one’s surroundings they are in while participating in virtual calls with classmates and teachers. We ask 

families to review the “Net-iquette” document and then follow up with your children as well.  We 

greatly appreciate your taking the time to do so.  Students who are unable to comply with the 

requirements and expectations will be contacted and depending upon the situation, may be removed 

from their class Teams and we will determine an alternate plan for their learning. We do not want this 

to be the case, however we do expect this to be a positive learning and working environment for those 

students and staff who are using it daily and wish to continue to work on their activities and receive 

support from their teachers.  

Please note that Public Health has indicated that grade 7 immunizations will be completed in the fall of 

2020.  If you have further questions about immunizations, please reach out to Public Health directly.  

Thanks so much and have a lovely weekend.  


